
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net          Sunday, February 14, 2021 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:15 AM             

Worship Service 10:30 AM  

Happy Valentine’s Day 

Worship in Song 

Hymn #74                                                                      “Majesty”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Hymn #72                                                        “We Will Glorify”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Chorus                                                                “Our Great God”                                          

Chorus                                                       “Be Unto Your Name”  
                             

Special Music                                           Paul & Carol Carpenter           
 

Message                                                                  Paul Carpenter 

“Thanksgiving for the Suffering Thessalonian Believers” 

 2 Thessalonians 1:1-5 

Announcements 

Closing Song                                                     “You Are My God” 

Missionary of the Week: Garrett Schlake 
*This weekend we are hosting an online student event over “La fin d’un monde” (The 

End Times/Revelation). Our pastor is helping us lead it. *I was able to be part of the 

most recent pastoral event with many of the protestant pastors and missionaries here in 

Toulouse. It was a time of updating on how things were going and it gave us a chance 

to better partner with the different churches. *Our two groups have continued online 

this past semester, despite the confinement, and one has even grown! Please pray the 

momentum would carry over, and we could meet in person one day soon! *We have 

one of our students from a Muslim background who is starting a group to outreach to 

Muslims! His name is Sihem. *Recently, on national news the Ministre de l'intérieur 

(Secretary of Homeland Security for France) said that evangelicals “are a really 

important problem for the Republic.” He then indirectly compared us to Muslim 

extremists, and it caused some issues for the church here. Please pray this doesn’t cause 

future problems for the church! The fatigue from being in front of screen all the time 

has set in for our students, please pray they stay motivated. Also, please pray that more 

non-Christians would join our Bible discussions, and that real friendships would be 

made! *Joanna and I are visiting Tours next week to turn in our marriage documents. 

Please pray they are all in order and that the process goes smoothly. * I am completely 

confined to my apartment and would love to chat via Facebook, Zoom, or whatever you 

prefer. Email: garrettschlake@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 Evening Service  

7:00 PM 
 

                                                                                                                 
Message                                                                               Paul Carpenter 

“Introduction to Jude’s Warning Against False Teachers” 

Jude  
 

 

This week pray for LANGHAM EVANGELICAL BIBLE CHURCH in Langham, SK, with 
Pastor Greg Guarnett and his wife Brenda. PRAISE God for the continued 
physical/mental well-being and employment situations of our church family. PRAY for 
God’s wisdom in ministering to those becoming accustomed to not physically attending 
church/ministries. PRAY for removal of the COVID-19 restrictions on church service 
attendance and mandatory masking. FEBC Info: Connect21 will be held July 8-10, 2021 
in Grunthal, MB, or possibly electronically if the US/Canadian border does not open. 
 

Awana is Wednesday, Feb 17, from 6:30-7:45 PM. It is Triple Dollar Night. T&T 

kids will say 3.5 & 3.6 and leaders will teach 3.7 and the review verses for 3.8. 
 

Q&A Bible Study continues at the Jansen Legion Hall this Wednesday, February 

17, from 6:45-7:45 PM.  
 

There will be no Bible Study this Thursday, February 18. 
 

You are invited to an Open House for Keaton & Alexa Ensz on Sat., February 27, from 2:00-

5:00 PM. here at the church. There will be lots of hors d’oeuvres and cake. They are registered 

at Target. “It would bless our family to have you and your families attend.” John and J’Nan 
 

Mark your calendars for our Spring Bible Conference which is scheduled for Friday 

– Sunday, March 19-21; evening sessions will begin at 7:00. Our speaker will be Dr. 

Randy White from Taos, New Mexico. He will be speaking on “What is Reformed 

Theology?” and “Dispensational Calvinism.” We will share a meal together after the 

morning service on March 21. The Kitchen Committee in charge is Dominique, 

Christie, Nancy, Aubrey, and Sharon. 
 

Ladies, mark your calendars for a Livestream Ladies Spring Seminar Event, “Find 

Hope in a Crazy, Out of Control World” on Saturday, March 27, from 9:00 AM to 

4:00 PM. The live event will be at Community Bible Church in Omaha, but we will be 

live-streaming it here at Jansen Bible Church. Pick up a flyer and invite your friends to 

come and join you. Lunch will be provided, but we will need to have an approximate 
number of those who will be attending by Thursday, March 25. The speakers are Linda 

Dillow and her daughter Jessa Dillow Crisp, who will be speaking on a very sensitive 

subject! See the bulletin board for more details and a schedule for the day. 
 

Today’s Nursery Attendants: Feb 14 – Robin Drewes Emerson   

Feb 21 – Denise Carpenter Avery   Feb 28 – Christie Kratz Fischer               

Mar 7 – Nicky Porter Sarah   Mar 14 – Tena Dick Seth 

 

mailto:garrettschlake@gmail.com

